
De : Catherine Naughton <catherine.naughton@edf-feph.org>  
Envoyé : vendredi 29 octobre 2021 14:42 
À : 'Albert Prévos (CFEH)' <albert.prevos@gmail.com>; 'Ana Pelaez Narvaez, CERMI' <apn@once.es>; 
ekpsath@otenet.gr; Cc : Raquel Riaza <Raquel.riaza@edf-feph.org>; muriel davia 
<muriel.davia@edf-feph.org> 
Objet : EDF Board - COVID safe protocol for EDF events in 2022- for feedback by November 9th, 
thank you  
 
Dear board members  
 
I hope this finds you all very well. The executive committee at a meeting on Tuesday and approved 
the attached covered safety products meetings in 2022.  It was decided to ask it to be reviewed by 
the EDF Board via written procedure.  
 
If the current situation persists it will be planned to have a board meeting in France during the 
French presidency of the European Union, in partnership of course with CFHE, and to have our 
General Assembly in Greece in June with NCDP.  
 
Of course we will have a plan B in place to conduct meetings online in case the current pandemic 
situation deteriorates.  
 
Please feel free to give us any comments or feedback to you have on this guidance by November the 
9th. You do not need to reply to everybody in the board but do keep my colleagues Raquel on Muriel 
on copy if you can as we are working together on this.  
 
Warm regards,  
 
catherine 
 
Catherine Naughton  
Director 
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